
\t7
LINCCffi

Office of Academic Affairs
9201  L l n i ve r s i t v  ( . i t y  Bou leva rc l ,  Cha r l o t t e ,  NC  2u22 : J -0001

t/  704. t i87.r57 I  7 rvr 'vr ,v. t tncc.edu

November 4,2009

Dr. Alan Freitag
Faculty President

Dear Alan:

In accordance with the faculty policy conceming awarding degrees posthumously, I have
a request to award an undergraduate degree at the 2009 December Commencement.

Mr. Kevin Murray, Bachelor of Science in Accounting

The justification from the Belk College of Business is attached. Therefore, I forward this
recommendation with my concuffence.

Sincerely,
J
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(_ i t i t

- Joan F. Lorden
Provost and Vice Chancellor

Attachment

cc: Dean JosephMazzola
Dr. Jack Cathey
Mr. Christopher Knauer, Registrar
Dr. Rick Conboy
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